
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian:                                      May 2011 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, we would like to ask your cooperation in assisting your child to a 
successful conclusion and promotion.  Please discuss the following important information with your child. 
 
1.  Class Schedule:  Regular classes will continue through Tuesday, June 14.  This will also be the last day for 
cafeteria service. 
 
2.  Security:  Lockers will be cleaned out the week of June 6th. Students will not have access to their lockers 
after June 10th.     
 
3.   Textbooks:  All textbooks will be collected on Thursday and Friday, June 9th and 10th.  No backpacks will 
be allowed once testing starts on June 15. 
 
4.  Departmental Finals, Regents and Make-ups: 
 
    DATE             TIME              EXAMS 
June 7 - 13      All in class finals: Grade 8 electives, art, business, 
       Technology, LOTE 6 & 7, health and 8th grade ELA, 
       Math, Science and Social Studies. 
 
Tuesday, June 14     Last day of classes 
       Grade 8 Picnic 
 
Wednesday, June 15  8:00 – 10:00  6th and 7th grade ELA   
     
 
Thursday, June 16  8:00 – 10:00  6th and 7th Grade Science   
    12:00 - 3:10  Integrated Algebra Regents 
 
Friday, June 17   8:00 – 10:00  6th and 7th Grade Social Studies 
 
 
Monday, June 20  8:00 – 10:00  8th Grade LOTE 
    12:00 - 2:00  6th and 7th Grade Math 
 
Tuesday, June 21  8:00 – 11:10  Living Environment Regents 
 
Wednesday, June 22  8:00 - 10:15  8th Grade Moving Up Rehearsal and PFC 
       Sponsored breakfast 
    6:00 pm  Moving Up Ceremony 
    7:30 – 10:30 pm 8th Grade Dance 
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Students who missed a final exam for approved reasons will be allowed to take make-ups immediately after 
another scheduled test or, at the latest, on Tuesday morning, June 21st.   No transportation will be provided 
for make-ups.                 
 
5.   Bus Schedule:  
 
AM TESTING:   Regular AM pick up Wednesday, June 15 through Wednesday, June 22nd.    There will be a 
bus run home at the end of the AM testing.  On Tuesday, June 21 there will be an extra bus run home for 
students taking Regents exams. 
 
PM TESTING: On June 16 through June 21 regular bus route pick up will be at 11:30 a.m.  There will be regular 
bus runs home at 2:10 p.m.  On Thursday, June 16th, there will be an extra bus run home for students taking 
Regents exams. 
 
MOVING-UP REHEARSAL: Regular a.m. pickup (7:30 am) and 10:15 dismissal for 8th graders on Wednesday, 
June 22nd.   
 
6.  School Rules and Regulations:  All rules and regulations apply through final exam week. 

a.  Attendance - Attendance is very important during final reviews and exams.  Any absences could 
seriously impact final grades. 
b.  Behavior - Insubordination, abusive language, fighting and disorderly conduct are never tolerated. 
Infractions may result in detention or up to 5 days suspension thus missing valuable class time.  

 
7.  Moving Up -- Wednesday, June 22, 2011 at 6:00 PM in the Robert Frost Gymnasium.  

8th Grade Dance – 7:30 – 10:30 pm in the Robert Frost Cafeteria.  (Please find information enclosed 
regarding the 8th grade dance). 
 

Thank you for your continued cooperation.  Have a happy and safe summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eliana K. Levey 
Principal  


